Shilling, Mona

From: Domann, Cathy

Sent:  Tuesday, February 07, 2012 10:33 AM
To: Shilling, Mona

Subject: FW: Golf Course Staff Report

From: Katsouleas, Stephanie

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 3:35 PM

To: Brann, Don (Council Member); Busch, Eric (Mayor); Fisher, Bill; Fuentes, Suzanne (Council Member);
Jacobson, Carl (Council Member)

Cc: Willmore, Doug; Berger, Karl (Assistant City Attorney); 'Donna’; Domann, Cathy

Subject: Golf Course Staff Report

Dear Council,

Please note that the Golf Course Staff report did not identify the date the contract with Judge Netting was
executed, which was on February 1, 2011. Please also note that delays were unrelated to the contract
execution date and are more fully described in the staff report.

If you can have any questions, please feel free to call or email me.

Stephanie Katsouleas, P.E.
Director of Public Works

City of El Sequndo
350 Main Street

El Sequndo, CA 90245
310-524-2356
310-640-0489 Fax
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